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Statement from Uvalde Mayor Don McLaughlin 
 
 
“The City of Uvalde and its Police Department strive for transparency every day.  
 
The Uvalde County District Attorney has requested the city to not release any City records  
 
related to the Robb Elementary School investigation.   The District Attorney told us the  
 
material is still being reviewed and her investigation is ongoing.  
 
When all investigations and reviews are complete, the city will evaluate release of City  
 
records. 
 
For now, all questions relating to body cam videos and other Robb Elementary School  
 
investigative records are being handled by the District Attorney. 
 
I appreciate your interest in telling the story of what happened. 
 
I want answers and our families deserve answers, and we trust the answers will come.” 
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